
BREWSTER SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH 

Sabbath February 13, 2021 
 

9:30 a.m.  Lesson Study  
 “Defeat of the Assyrians” 

 

 

 

Offering this week:  NAD Evangelism 

 

10:45  a.m.       Church at Worship 

Welcome & Announcements  Doug Hartzell 

Invocation  

Praise Time Doug & Carol 

Offering Carol Hartzell 

Children’s Story Carol Hartzell 

Morning Prayer Doug Hartzell 

Prayer Response Piano 

Scripture                   Psalm 96:1-9 Doug Hartzell 

Message Eric & Friends 

Benediction Eric Haeger 

Postlude  Piano 

                                         (General Dismissal) 

*********************************************** 

Deacon in Charge Joel Kirk 

Worship Leader Hartzells 

Piano Michelle Haeger 

  



Sunset tonight: 5:17 p.m. Sunset next Friday: 5:27 p.m. 

WEEKLY CALENDAR  

February 17 Bible Study/Prayer Meeting, 7 p.m. 

 13 Speaker: Doug Hartzell 

  Worship Leader: Haegers 

  Deacon in Charge: Joel Kirk 

  Offering: Church Budget 

 

CALLING ALL PRAYER WARRIORS: PRAY WITH THE UCC PRAYER TEAM! 

• This week our school to pray for is Rogers Elementary School in College 

Place, Washington. Their principal, Holley Bryant, asks us to pray for 

the following: Students with anxiety/depression, Parent finances/loss 

of jobs, Families/Parents with terminal illnesses, Students considering 

baptism, New students from public school who are hearing about Jesus 

for the first time, Stress/exhaustion from teachers and staff.  

• Pray for Deary Adventist Church and their pastor, Kevin McGill. Pray 

that each member can find ways to praise God each day and share the 

love of God with their community.  

• Pray for the Touchet Church and their pastor Ken LeBrun that their little 

group will grow in size and in grace.  

• Pray for Farmington Adventist Church and Pastor Robert Harvey. Pray 

they will be a warm, inviting fellowship where God's spirit is so evident 

that visitors will find peace and hope.  

• Remember our leaders both in our conference, union, division and our 

world church. That God will lead them in His wisdom as they face daily 

challenges.  

Let us pray through this Bible Verse for each other this week. "Be kind to one 

another, tenderhearted, forgiving one another, as God in Christ forgave you." 

Ephesians 4:32  

As we double down on prayer in the new year, let us pray without ceasing.  Do 

you have a prayer request? Go to: www.uccsda.org/#prayer 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Pastor:  Omar Rodriguez Church Phone – 509-689-3537 

Church Secretary: Angie Stolp secretary@brewstersda.com  

Office Hours –Thurs. 8 a.m. to 10 a.m.            509-846-5144 

Web page – www.brewstersda.com 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WELCOME TO BREWSTER ADVENTIST CHURCH!  Welcome to our guests and 

members.  May you be blessed as you worship with us today. 

PLEASE SILENCE CELL PHONES - We kindly request that you place your phone 

on silent during weekly Bible study as well as Sabbath School and Church 

Service.  Please step outside to make or receive phone calls. Thank you! 

OFFERINGS – Please place Church Offerings in the white church at the back of 

the sanctuary and Children’s Offerings in the red schoolhouse.  Thank you! 

ALTERNATE CHURCH -  is from 9:00–11:00 AM, in the Fellowship Room 

downstairs this Sabbath.  Masks and social distancing will be required of each 

participant.  Anyone is welcome who is willing to follow the 

requirements.  PLEASE, be respectful and cooperative with the above 

requests.  Thank you & Blessed Sabbath!!  

BIBLE MEMORIZATION CHALLENGE -  February 27 is Bible Memorization 

Sabbath.  Memorizing a passage of scripture of any length would be acceptable, 

even just a couple of verses.  Please use this time when we have the Bible in 

our hands to memorize scripture for when we don’t have it to read.  Bible 

memorization has been proven to strengthen our brains and the more we learn 

what God wants for our lives, the better off we are.  Please contact Beckie at 

689-2113 on Monday thru Wednesday to let her know you want to participate. 

IS SITTING THE NEW SMOKING? - One could almost get the impression that it 

would be safer to smoke than to sit at your desk and work. But is this true?  

Cindy Williams, RN, health ministries coordinator for Upper Columbia 

Conference, takes a closer look at how your health is impacted by inactivity. 

Read the full story at news.uccsda.org/3q12qPL 

NEW VIDEO SERIES FROM NAD FAMILY MINISTRIES - "A Word for Your Family" 

explores 52 common, everyday words with a biblical message. Presented by 

Drs. Claudio and Pamela Consuegra, NAD Family Ministries Directors, these 

videos will encourage you, inspire you, and make you think. Share them on 

social media or on your church website, download them, and show them in your 

church. Watch each word, write it down, meditate on it, and use the lessons to 

strengthen your family life! Watch the series at news.uccsda.org/2Z45tux. 

PIVOT — NPUC VIRTUAL CHILDREN'S MINISTRIES EXPO - The NPUC Virtual 

Children's Ministries Expo is scheduled for March 5 and 6. A wonderful 

educational event for those of you who care deeply and serve our children and 

young teens. PIVOT will inspire and encourage you. There will be 17 breakouts 

plus four breakouts presented in Spanish.  Keynote Speaker – Pastor Manny 

Cruz. The Expo is free, but registration is required. To register go to 

www.npuc.org/childrenexpo. For more information contact Patty Marsh 

(Pattym@uccsda.org) or Wendy Urbin (Wendyu@uccsda.org) at Upper Columbia 

Conference. 
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